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May 16, 2022 

Dear Valued MAC Valves Customer, 

 

We are writing to inform you that Air Hydro Power has made the decision to withdraw from 
distributing MAC valves in your area.  In response, we are pleased to announce that Neff  
Automation will now be representing MAC Valves, Inc. as the authorized distributor in 
Kentucky and West Virginia.     

Neff  Automation, headquartered in Fort Wayne Indiana is an experienced industrial 
automation supplier and one of  our largest global distributors.  Neff  has been in business 
since 1926, is into their fourth generation of  ownership, and has been a MAC distributor 
since 1952 (70 years).  Neff  Automation has 10 locations, 6 value-add centers and covers 15 
states: Indiana, Michigan, Wisconsin, Ohio, New York, Pennsylvania, West Virginia, Maine, 
New Hampshire, Vermont, Massachusetts, Rhode Island, Delaware, New Jersey and 
Kentucky.   Neff  has the expertise and inventory to service all of  your MAC valve 
requirements.  As with their other business units, Neff  will have a local footprint in 
Kentucky with a full service and stocking location to facilitate the needs of  the marketplace. 
Further information regarding Neff  Automation and the services they provide visit: 
www.neffautomation.com  

If  I can answer any questions, please email me at joseph.richardson@macvalves.com or call 
me at (248) 624-7700 ext. 318.  Otherwise, feel free to contact your new distributor, Neff  
Automation at (502) 671-4010 or customerservice-KY@neffautomation.com 

 

Thank you for your business and we look forward servicing your needs.   

 
        Sincerely, 

 
        Joseph C. Richardson  

         Vice President of  Sales 
        MAC Valves, Inc.  
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